
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

37/21 10 September 2021 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE – JALAN PANTAI, FLYING FISH COVE 

 
COVE DAY CELEBRATIONS 

 
In accordance with section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995 (WA)(CI) notice is hereby 
given for the temporary closure of Jalan Pantai from 6:00am to 4:00pm on Monday 04th of 
October 2021 for Cove Day celebrations.   
 
The extent of the closure will be from the Western end of the Marine Building onwards. 
 
Only vehicles utilising the boat ramp, essential service vehicles and pedestrian traffic will be 
permitted past the point of closure. 
 
No parking (other than the parking of boat trailers within the designated trailer parking area) 
is permitted within the area of the road closure. 
 
Enquiries in relation to the road closure should be directed to the Manager Works, Services 
& Waste, Mr Graeme Hedditch on 9164 8300 ext. 230  Mob: 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


